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The National Reconnaissance Office will host the Federal Reconnaissance Users Conference 
Feb. 4-7 at its headquarters in Chantilly, Va.  

This classified conference is a forum to examine current and future reconnaissance capabilities to 
respond to threats and explore applications of remote sensing data across an expanding user base. 
Key objectives of the conference are to identify data needs of federal users, to explore areas of 
common interest and concern, and to demonstrate those successful data applications.  

Appropriately cleared policy makers, planners, project managers and operators and 
representatives from the remote sensing, geospatial, and information technology community are 
invited to attend. For more information on the conference and registration procedures call (703) 
808-3371.  
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